
March 24, 2016 

Derek Corrigan, 
Mayor, 
City of Burnaby 

r Mayor 

our most popular an 
who come to a growing program of 

we have the opportunity to apply for a Canadian Heritage Grant. The current 
application is for the 2017 Midsummer Festival. We will need to include a letter of 

the City of Burnaby. We have received the following information from Guinevere 
Sanderson, Senior Program Advisor, Building Communities through & Heritage, 
Department of Canadian Heritage. In part she notes: 

likely in order to be eligible to Program a must 
written confirmation of municipal support, this case from the City of Burnaby ... In order to 
proceed with the application I need something writing from the city confirming that they 
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